
WEEKLY UPDATE

21/03/24

We have now completed Week 3 of our Run Around
Europe Challenge. As a school, we have run 1865
kilometres! This means we have run as far as Berlin,
Vienna and Milan! What a great achievement
everyone! This is our final week of running, let's
keep it up!

School Holidays
School closes at 12pm tomorrow
School reopens on Monday April 8th 2024

Active Team News

School closes 12pm Friday 22nd March 

Walking Bus
When: Friday 22nd March

Stops:
Aranleigh pedestrian gate
Pedestrian gate back Loreto park 
Corner of Meadow Park and Beaumont
Avenue(Outside Gormley's pharmacy)
Junction Grange Road/Nutgrove Avenue

There is no driver for the Junction Nugent
Avenue/ Whitehall Road stop 

The weather looks set to cooperate so it would
be great to see as many of you there as
possible.

le dea ghuí - Anna   Acting Principal

Gardening news
Thank you to the parents
on the garden team who
cleared the class veg
beds. The classes have
been busy planting a
variety of delights! We look
forward to seeing how
things progress next term.  

Spring fun and games in 1st class
Thank you to Maureen for sharing her
creativity in 1st class and helping us
make our very cute bunnies. 
Thank you to Sarah for sharing the
Scottish tradition of egg rolling. 1st class
had a great time rolling their hand
decorated eggs today!

Egg Hunt
Junior Infants and 4th
class enjoyed their egg
hunt today!

Spring by Senior Infants 

Have a great
spring break! 


